
T A A C  C H A I R M A N ’S

IT HAS BEEN MY PLEASURE TO SERVE as the Chairman of the Technology

Assessment Advisory Council during the past Congress. I would like to

extend my particular thanks to Dr. Jim Hunt, who has served so ably as the

Vice Chairman, and who will now succeed me as Chairman.

OTA is a unique resource to the Congress. In a period where some

are questioning its value, I would like to extend my personal regards to the

organization. OTA manages to put out a steady stream of high-quality

analysis which is objective, thorough, and reliable.

As Congress faces a multitude of complex issues of public policy

for the remainder of the 1990s, I hope it will continue to support this

organization, which will be more needed than ever.


